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Oregon has a long and successful history of mail-in ballots for elections.  This system 

enables all Oregonians to participate in our most significant right -- free and fair 

elections -- without the burdens imposed by missing work or having to find child care 

or any other obstacle.  No significant fraud has ever been detected.  Requiring in-

person voting is what authoritarian regimes do to intimidate voters and suppress the 

overall vote.  A far better alternative would be to require compulsory mail-in voting so 

every citizen would vote.  Please do not take away our cherished right to mail in our 

ballots. 


